
 

 

         3rd August 2025 
 

Notice 
Issuance of “Continued Professional Education Guidelines of The 

Institute of Chartered Accountants of Nepal, 2082” 
 

The Institute has developed “Continued Professional Education Guidelines, of The Institute of 
Chartered Accountants of Nepal, 2082” pursuant to the decision of the 352nd Council Meeting dated 
11th July 2025. The Guidelines have been developed with the objective to consolidate and update the 
existing Guidelines on Continuing Professional Guidelines, through alignment with the relevant 
requirements of Statement of Membership Obligation (SMO) of the International Federation of 
Accountants (IFAC), Nepal Chartered Accountants Regulation, 2061 and Accounting Technician By-
laws, 2067. 
The Guidelines can be accessed from the website of ICAN under <Members/CPE> Section or directly 
from the link below: 
 
https://en.ican.org.np/_browsable/file/policies/CPE_Guidelines_2082.pdf 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
………………………… 
CA. Bimal Dangol, 
Executive Director 
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